
Re: Panther Creek 2, LLC. Wind Turbine Project- Letter of Support 

To whom it may concern, 

The Village of Flanagan, Board of Trustees, supports the development of the Panther Grove 2, 

LLC Wind Turbine Project in Nebraska Township and the surrounding Livingston County area. 

At the beginning of 2024, the Village Board of Trustees approved and passed a resolution titled 

COMPENSATION AND WAIVER OF SITING AUTHORITY FOR WIND TURBINES 

AGREEMENT, which allowed for no more than 10 wind turbines within the 1.5-mile radius 

surrounding such municipality’s corporate limits.  

We believe that allowing such a project to continue will impact the economic development of the 

Village and provide for future economic stability.   

Signed, 

David Iverson  

Village President 

Board of Trustees 

Village of Flanagan 

100 West South Street 
Flanagan, IL 61740 
815-796-4492
admin@flanaganil.com
flanaganil.org


